
Announcement of Our New Environmental 

Program 

Dear Church Family, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new environmental program, "Creation Care 

Initiative", designed to promote stewardship of God's creation within our community. 

This program will kick off on Sunday, March 15th, 2024, following the service. We invite you 

to join us for a special presentation where we will outline our goals, upcoming activities, and 

ways you can get involved. 

Let's come together as a church to make a positive impact on our environment and foster a 

culture of sustainability. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Blessings, 

[Your Church Name] 


